
Japanese Women's Seiety Foundation

August 19,2009

Dear Kirsten Fujitani,

As General Chairpersons of the Japanese Women's Society Foundation Fashion Show
and 55th Anniversary Celebration, Bernice Hirai and Janice Tashiro, would like to thank
you and your committee for doing a most commendable job of planning and organizing
one of the most educational, interesting and elegant kimono show possible. The luncheon
was just delectable and the center pieces and tables were beautifully coordinated with
flowers, gifts and favors.

It was a pleasure for us to have had the opportunity to work with the Fashion Show
Committee and the Hakubi group. Lily Nakao and Ritsy Seta were both outstanding in
their correspondence and communication with Hakubi Kyoto Kimono School
coordinators and production directors Eric Chandler and Takeo Kobayashi. These key
people were responsible for the outstanding Fashion Show.

Kirsten, you did an outstanding job of coordinating all of our publicity for the 55tr
Anniversary Fashion Show. Members and viewers complimented the ads on television.
Can't thank you enough for your great work. Please come out and enjoy our other JWSF
activities too.

Thank you Ad Hoc Planning Committee members fbr doing a marvelous job of
producing the "Dento - Traditions" booklet. The Dento and Kinengo booklets were well
received bythe audiqnce. Eventhe Hakubi group enjoyed our favors.

We thank everyone who gave countless hours of preparation time to implement this
successful, memorable event. With appreciation and gratitude,
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Rernice Hirai
General Co-Chair
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